
14 rue des Jonquilles

31530 LEVIGNAC

+33 769355282

Valentin.fardeau31@gmail.com

Dear Sir or Madam,

Currently in the first-year of a two year post A level International Trade program at Lycée

Ozenne in Toulouse, France, I would like to apply for an internship

from 9 May to 2 July 2022.

In the International Trade course we study all the subjects which might be of interest in your

business trade situation such as Marketing, Law and Economics.

I am convinced I will easily fit in as I have excellent interpersonal skills and  I am

highly-motivated.

As you will see in my attached CV, I have un experience as a barman in a restaurant near

Toulouse for 2 months in summer 2021. My responsibilities included welcoming and serving

customers, as well as preparing cocktails. This job taught me how to deal with customers and

stay professional in any situation.

I had a 3 week observation internship earlier this year in the NAVOCAP company where I

had the opportunity to discover the different steps from the creation to the marketing of a

product.

For me this internship is an opportunity to immerse myself in an English or Spanish work

environment by practicing skills I am learning in the course.

I have attached my CV, which further details my skills and educational background. Please

do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. I look forward to the opportunity to

speak with you and further discuss the possible internship. I thank you in advance for your

time and consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Valentin Fardeau


